
C19-272
--In School Committee--

09/17/2019

Ordered:

That the following be placed on the Calendar:That 
Whereas the School Committee has expressed concern about the Cambridge Public Schools
practice of suspending students in grades PreK-2, a practice abolished in some other districts, the
Committee requests data from the Administration from the 2017-2018 and 2018-2019 school years
on the total number of PreK-2nd grade students who were suspended one or more times in either or
both of these years, with, if possible, specification of the number of these suspended PreK-2nd
grade students across all demographic subgroups, as well as data on informal suspensions, if
available. This data is requested by October 15, 2019.
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